

Newsletter September 2024

NORTH MACEDONIA School in Bitola

Dear Friends and Supporters!





The school for Roma children – Georgi Sugarev – in Bitola, North Macedonia, turned the beginning of the school year into e festive event. The assembly hall was decorated with balloons, and the principal and school managers were present to welcome the students to the Fall semester. Handelsbanken's Fadderbarnsfond (a not-for-profit Children's Fund to improve the lot of needy children) had learnt that the need for backpacks was great and donated via SB foundation enough funds for the purchase of 60 backpacks for the new students. The teachers bought the backpacks that were then distributed to each student. Hand to Hand (Hand till Hand) runs this important school project, which helps Roma children gain a foundational education and a good start in life for when they grow up. SB Foundation complemented their efforts with reading and writing booklets that were also needed. You can see how happy the students are for all of this.



Warm greetings from SB Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger



Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201

Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se,Tel:+46702545233 Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg

